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Dear Parent/Carer/Student, 
 
We have reached the end of a busy and successful term. Our young people have been working hard, as have 
our staff teams, especially in the array of supports that they have made available to pupils preparing for their 
SQA examinations.  
 
It was another lovely week  which was hallmarked by fun events for learning and for Lent: teachers and pupils 
thoroughly enjoyed the netball game, the game of rounders, and the S1 Science Quiz Final was a tense but fun 
finish for our term. My personal favourite activity was ‘Hide and Seek’ with my S6 class at the end of the day 
today; needless to say, they won! 
 
While Easter School will continue next week for S4-6 pupils, all other pupils will enjoy a well-earned break until 
we return in full school uniform on Tuesday 19th April. 
 
I wish all our pupils,  staff and families a Happy and Holy Easter when it comes. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Paul McWatt 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
EASTER SCHOOL 
The Easter School revision programme for S4 to S6 pupils will run from Monday 4th of April to Thursday the 
8th of April 2022.  A separate letter has been sent out for Easter School to all S4-6 parents and carers which 
includes transport arrangements (see schedule on the next page) 
Easter School Bus pick up time/drop off points: 
Bus1  

 08.45 Bellside  
 08.55 Cleland Club  
 09.00 Dalziel Park  

 Bus 2    
    08.50 Parkside,  
   09.00 Torrance Park  
A reminder also that there will be no canteen facilities in operation during Easter School. Pupils should make 
their own arrangements for lunch. There will be a tuck shop at interval. 
Details of all Easter School classes are listed below. 
 
RETURN TO FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM AFTER EASTER 

All pupils  should return to school in their full school uniform from Tuesday 19th 
April. Our uniform consists of a school blazer, white shirt/blouse, school tie and black 
trousers/skirt. Fashion or sporting clothing should not be worn as part of the 
uniform: for example, denim, leather, leggings or hoodies are not part of the 
uniform. PE kit should be brought in school bags on the days when pupils have PE or 
other physical activities (including Future Friday activities). 
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SCIAF LENTEN CAMPAIGN UPDATE 
Our SCIAF campaign  has now raised over £5,000. 
Thank you to all pupils, staff and families for their 
generosity! If anyone would still like to make a 
contribution, please head to our  

JUST GIVING PAGE— https://bit.ly/thslent22 

 
 

 

https://bit.ly/thslent22


Well done to our Science Quiz Winners of 2022—1A5 

Also well done to our runners up from 1A7 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE SCHOOL WILL RE-OPEN AGAIN AT 8.55 ON TUESDAY 19TH APRIL. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please contact your Principal Teacher of Pupil Support, or if you have a 
general enquiry you can use our general enquiry mailbox: enquiries-at-taylor@northlan.org.uk.   
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